
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Date: Wednesday 23rd September 2025 
Our ref: MAL/sjt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: School photographs - Tuesday 7th October 2025 

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 7th October 2025. 

Year 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 will have individual photographs taken.   

Year 11 and 13 will NOT have any photographs taken as they will have their individual photographs and a Year group 

photograph later next year.   

We will send out pre-registration details nearer the time which will allow you to view the photographs and place an 

order.  

All students must arrive in full school uniform. Please be advised that our uniform policy will be enforced and students 

wearing false eyelashes, make-up etc will be asked to remove them. 

If your child has PE on this day, they will need to bring their PE kits with them, and we will arrange for them to change 

into their kit for their lesson.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Allitt  

Deputy Headteacher 


